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NOVEMBER 1, 2020 

Soups for Wednesday, November 4th pick up 

from 11:30 am to 1:00 pm are: 

Creamy White Bean Soup w/

Smoked Ham Hocks (GF/DF) 

Soulful Chicken Soup (DF) 

Slow Cooker Lazy Lasagna Soup  

T  E   

SçÄ��ù,  NÊò�Ã��Ù 1 

10:00 am  Outdoor Worship 

with Communion 

11:00 am Deeper Water Zoom 

YouTube Service w/Bulletin Emailed 

MÊÄ��ù , NÊò�Ã��Ù 2 

7:00 pm Zoom Bible Study  

Tç�Ý��ù, NÊò�Ã��Ù 3 

5:30 pm Executive Team Zoom 

W��Ä�Ý��ù, NÊò�Ã��Ù 4 

11:30 am ‐ 1:00 pm Soup Pickup  

7:00 pm  Zoom Vesper Service  

T«çÙÝ��ù, NÊò�Ã��Ù 5 

10:00 am  Zoom Bible Study  

SçÄ��ù, NÊò�Ã��Ù 8 

10:00 am  Outdoor Worship 

with Communion 

11:00 am Deeper Water Zoom 

YouTube Service w/Bulletin Emailed 

P  L            
 

TLC D  
Jerry Wion, Carolyn Kresen, Carol 
Bernlohr , Dee Kiel, Bruce Lorich 

TLC F  
Cora, Gregg Christianson,  Jessica,  
Charley, Tom Brelsford,  James 
Brigman, the Keim Family 

READINGS 

Micah 3:5‐12 

Psalm 43 

1 Thessalonians 2:9‐13  

MaƩhew 23:1‐12 

Park Forest Preschool Cra  Kits 

Trinity has been asked to provide craŌ kits for the children parƟcipaƟng in the Park 

Forest Preschool program.  This year there are 29 children. 

Kits need to contain: 

Blunt Scissors, ConstrucƟon Paper, 

Crayons, Glue SƟck, Scotch Tape  

and a WriƟng Tablet.  

TradiƟonally we would put names on a Christmas Tree for you to select a name.  This 

year starƟng Wednesday, October 21st and each Wednesday aŌer that the bin will 

be outside and brought back into the church at 1:00 pm when soup pick up is over. If you can’t make it then, 

please call the office  (814) 238‐2024 or email (tlcoffice2@comcast.net) and we can arrange a convenient 

Ɵme for you to drop off your giŌs.  If we receive more than 29 wrapped packages the overage will be  

donated to Toys for Tots.  

To avoid the need for saniƟzing, please have all packages dropped off here by Sunday, December 6th. 



A Note from the Pastor’s Desk 



 



Interfaith Human Services is looking for space to house their offices and furniture 

recycling program. We are looking for at least 3,500 square feet with easy access 

for loading, unloading, and storing furniture and appliances as well as office & 

meeƟng space.  While we would be thankful for a space donaƟon, we are also  

exploring renƟng or purchasing a locaƟon.  Also Inexpensive or donated SEPARATE 

office and warehouse space would be considered. If you have any quesƟons, or if 

you or someone you know might be able to help please contact Carol Smith 

(piffy1957@gmail.com) or Kayla Smith (kayjosmith22@gmail.com). The lower our 

costs, the more help we can be to our neighbors here in Centre County.  

Thank you for your ongoing partnership with Interfaith Human Services.  For more 

informaƟon on our programs and services visit us on the web at:  

www.interfaithhumanservices.org or talk to the IHS board member from your faith  

community. 


